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Comments: I have lived in the Crystal River valley full time for 14 years.  I use all the current bike  and hike trails

in the area frequently.   Hwy 133 is too narrow to walk along or bike making it very dangerous to even try to walk

less than a mile to Redstone.  I believe people recreating in non-motorized ways can co-exist with our local

wildlife.  Vehicles and roads are much more impactful on wildlife  that trail users.  Let's offer a balance in our

valley and think of future generations who may want to enjoy our valley in a more personal and intimate way by

foot or on bike.


